
Dear	Parent	/Carer,		
		
Cheddar	First	School	Christmas	fundraiser	this	year	will	be	a	bag.	For	those	of	you	who	are	new	to	
the	school,	we	ask	the	children	to	draw	self	portraits	and	then	these	are	collectively	printed	on	to	
cloth	bags	with	the	school	logo.		

	
Once	again	we	have	opted	to	use	colour	groups	for	our	bags	rather	than	by	key	stage.	This	means	
that	if	your	child	is	in	Red	group	for	example	then	you	will	need	to	buy	Red	bags.		
		
These	bags	make	great	Christmas	gifts	and	personal	keepsakes	as	well	as	helping	the	FPTA	to	
fundraise	for	the	school.	Please	find	the	order	form	below.		
Please	complete	by	the	deadline	stated	as	no	further	orders	will	be	taken	once	the	deadline	has	
passed.	This	year	we	will	not	be	ordering	any	extra	stock	of	colour	bags	and	so	the	opportunity	to	
purchase	is	for	a	limited	time	only.		
		
If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	this	fundraiser	then	please	speak	to	Victoria	Boorman.		
		
Why	not	support	your	FPTA	by	purchasing	a	Colour	Group	Bag.	The	children	have	drawn	their	own	
faces	as	part	of	the	design	so	they	would	make	brilliant	Christmas	presents!	
		
Please	select	the	quantity	you	wish	to	order	in	the	slip	below,	place	in	a	sealed	envelope	and	return	
with	the	right	amount	of	money	(either	cash	or	cheque	made	out	to	Cheddar	First	School	PTA)	by	
Friday	9th	November	to	your	child’s	class	teacher.	
		
£5	per	bag	or	3	bags	for	£13.50	
		
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………................	
	

		Bag	Order	Form	
	Name	:	
	
	Class:	
	
	
Colour	Group	 Quantity	required		 Total	(£)	
Red	 	 	
Yellow		 	 	
Blue	 	 	
Green	 	 	
	 	 	

	


